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Our Current Situation

The team is in the final development phase of the EPSS.  This week the team met with John Isenberg and Mary Wilds to review the progress and flow of the EPSS and to discuss, supports, site usage and to review the results of the first Usability Testing done with MHSA.  The first testing helped to highlight relevant changes to the site that will improve the flow of the site. We also discussed the reason for the site (lesson plans and assessment help) structure, resources and site search options. 
Concerns: Updates were not made to the site in time for next round of testing.

Accomplishments
· Met with John Isenberg and Mary Wilds.
· Discussed all sections of EPSS with the clients.

· Additional updates to be delivered to Shuangbao

· Usability testing conducted with MHSA.
· Arranged level two usability testing for March 29 or 30th.
· Approved usability check list, waiver and exit survey documents.

Action Items
· Updates and edits to Shuangbao – Aala’a, Matt and Tim 
· Continue work on supports (examples, links and resources) for prototype – Maria
· Update Usability documents for next round of testing – Pamela
· Reschedule usability testing with Kay Klein - Tim

· Confirm testing date with Kilmer Center - Tim

· Analyze CD from client for additional content – Matt

· Email Marcie regarding usability testing – Pamela

· Update database flowcharts – Aala’a

· Reformat VAAP manual .pdf’s – Matt

· Contact Barbara Cannon (Spotsylvania) - Tim
